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675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

927ew2191404

Carrier Notification
SN91082570

Date: August 16, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Modification of BellSouth Messaging Platforms

This is to advise that BellSouth will modify all Messaging Platforms on September 16, 2001.

Currently, BellSouth messaging services allow end users to choose a pass code using five (5)
to eight (8) numeric characters.  Beginning Sunday, September 16, 2001, all messaging
platforms will begin a conversion that will allow customers to select a pass code using four (4) to
eight (8) numeric characters.

There will be no direct impact to current messaging subscribers.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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